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This festive season reminds us how important it is to pause and 

take stock of the year that is ending and to make plans for the 

one about to begin. I hope that the holidays gave you a well-

earned respite, bringing you closer to your loved ones and 

inspired you with wonderful plans for the New Year. There are 

a number of exciting projects in the works for us this year. Over 

the next months, we will be sharing with you our future plans 

through our newsletter. 

 

 

 

YEAR END TAX RECEIPT 

Your Childcare Tax Statement will be ready by the end of 

January. If your family requires a receipt to be split between 

two parents, please let us know by January 15, 2025.  

 

 

 

  

 

To those who made it out to the Children’s Christmas Party. 

Little ones had fun with their friends. They enjoyed pizza, 

chicken strips, fries and veggies. A Great Evening for All!! 

 

REFERRAL BONUS:Word of mouth is the most popular way 

of advertising our daycare and I believe our parents are the best 

in doing it. We are happy to give 25$ gift card for each family 

you refer to us. You can either get as gift card or redeem your 

child daycare fee with that. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BABY ROOM PROGRAM PLANNING: 

 During the month of December children explored various activities 

on emergent curriculum program planning under the big idea 

ARRANGEMENTS. We planned lots of activities where children 

learned through hands-on experience. As their interest is getting 
shifted now, in the month of January children will be learning about 

“IN and OUT” through different play experiences.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESCHOOL ROOM PROGRAM PLANNING: 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

January 1 Happy New Year! 

January 2 Centre open regular 

January 5 Childcare Fees are due 
 



 During the month of December children explored various activities 

on emergent curriculum program planning under the big idea 
BALANCE AND MOVEMENTS. We planned lots of activities 

where children learned through hands-on experience. As their 

interest is getting shifted now, in the month of January children will 

be learning about 5 SENSES through different play experiences.  

 

KINDER AND OSC ROOM PROGRAM PLANNING: 

 During the month of December children explored various activities 

on emergent curriculum program planning under the big idea 
RAMPS AND PATHWAY. We planned lots of activities where 

children learned through hands-on experience. As their interest is 

getting shifted now, in the month of January children will be 

learning about ENCLOSED PLAY through different play 

experiences.  

 

 

 


